
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – April 11, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

We would like to wish all of our families a safe Spring break!  Please remember that school 

will resume on Tuesday, April 22nd. We also want to thank all of the families who came out to 

Pokemon night last night.  This is always a great event hosted by 716 Sports Cards, located in 

the Southgate Plaza in West Seneca.  As always, we would like everyone to be aware of 

upcoming events.  

• The PTO is hosting a 3rd and 4th grade dance for students AND a grown up on Friday, 

April 25th from 5:30-7:00 PM.  Tickets are $10 per “couple.”  This includes one piece of 

pizza, one bag of chips and one drink per person.  Please check out the attached flyer 

and sign-up sheet for more details! 

 

• Are you feeling stuck and overwhelmed with your daily routine?  Come and join us for 

tips on creating a peaceful home for your family.  We will discuss healthy ways to 

create a comfortable and peaceful environment for your children.  Coffee will be 

served in the cafeteria on Thursday April 24, 2025, at 8:30 am.   Please use the link 

below to sign up if you are interested in attending.   

https://forms.gle/fwqEPxkp44KGcArr5 

 

• We are completing our ELA Computer based State Testing on April 28th and 29th.  It is 

imperative that we have all of our 3rd through 8th grade students in attendance on 

these days for state testing.  

 

• Wednesday, April 30th is a half day for students, with dismissal at 11:30.  

Parent/Teacher Conferences are that afternoon.  Please contact your child’s teacher 

if you would like to schedule a conference.  

 

• Our 3rd Quarter Awards Assemblies will be on Friday, May 2nd.  If your child is going to 

receive an award, they will receive notification between April 25th and April 28th.  

 

• The month of April is Autism Awareness and Acceptance Month.  You will notice our 
building is lit up in blue each night and we are educating our students about the 
'different-ability' and how they can be supportive of anyone with special needs 
through books, classroom education and morning announcements! 

 

Have a great break! 

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 

4th graders in Ms. Bos and Ms. 

Paolini’s class collecting cans for 

a community service project. 

https://forms.gle/fwqEPxkp44KGcArr5

